
 INDIAN RIVER COUNTY, FLORIDA 

 M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:  Honorable Emergency Services District Board of Commissioners 

 

THROUGH: Jason Brown, County Administrator 

 

FROM: John King, Director 

Department of Emergency Services 

 

DATE: January 30, 2017 

  

SUBJECT: Request to Purchase an ALS Fire Engine for Fire-Rescue Station 14 

 

 

It is respectfully requested that the information contained herein be given formal consideration by the 

District Board of Commissioners at the next scheduled meeting. 

 

DESCRIPTION AND CONDITIONS: 

 

Staff is seeking authorization to purchase an ALS fire engine for Fire-Rescue Station 14 (6780 26th  

Street), which is scheduled to open for service in October 2017. This is a planned expenditure and is 

detailed in the County’s Fiscal Year 2017/18 Capital Improvement Element (CIE) the Board adopted 

on December 6, 2016. The Board will recall there is a protracted delivery time of approximately ten 

months for this specialized equipment, and payment will not be due until final acceptance. 

 

The fire engine will be purchased through a statewide bid contract; and, ordering now locks in the 

current price, as there is an announced price increase for orders received after February 2017. The 

funding for this purchase is from Emergency Services District funds. 

 

FUNDING: 

 

This is a planned expenditure and detailed in the County Capital Improvement Element. 

 

Item Amount Account Number 

Emergency Services District -

ALS Fire Engine (Sta. 14) 

$ 509,727.00 11412022-066420 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Staff recommends authorization to order the ALS Fire Engine for Station No. 14 as detailed in the 

Fiscal Year 2017/18 CIE. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

Proposal for Furnishing Fire Apparatus 

DISTRICT 


